

February 14, 2012

Mayor Suzanne Atwell Vice Mayor Terry Turner Commissioner Paul Caragiulo Commissioner Willie Shaw Commissioner Shannon Snyder City of Sarasota 1565 First Street Sarasota, Florida 34236

Dear Mayor and Commissioners:

The DSA is committed to working with the City Commission and City Staff with its efforts to amend the current metered parking plan. Pursuant to that effort we look forward to participating in the February 23rd parking meter town meeting at Selby Library and all subsequent workshops. The DSA board of directors has not authorized nor has it voted to support any advertisements that may appear in the Observer or other media with respect to opposition to parking meters.

Respectfully yours,

John Harshman DSA Chairman

(Sent via email)